
 

August 4th, 2023 
TO ALL CHARTER BOAT OWNERS:  

Please be advised the Biloxi City Council has adopted a new berthing rate schedule for 
charter boats. Due to the changes, all charter boat owners are required to come to the 
Port Administration Office in order to sign a lease with the newly approved rates by 
August 23rd, 2023. The rates will be effective September 1st, 2023.   

Leases will be done by appointment only beginning on Tuesday, August 8th, 2023. 
Appointments will be Monday – Friday 9:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M.  Please call (228) 374-
6600 to schedule an appointment. Due to time constraints, no walk-ins will be accepted.  

In order to complete your lease, all required documents must be up-to-date, and you 
must complete the enclosed update form. If any updated documents are needed, it will 
be indicated on the update form.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to call my office at (228) 374-6600. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Larry Sablich 
Port Manager 


